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Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 83.0% 

Reception: 91.8% 

Year 1: 92.3% 

Year 2: 92.0% 

Year 3: 96.3% 

Year 4: 97.3% 

Year 5: 95.7% 

Year 6: 94.0% 

Overall Attendance: 93.1% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 13 

Tuesday: 11 

Wednesday: 13 

Thursday: 10 

Friday: 8 

 

Nursery: Morgan Vester 

Reception: Afreen Kamaly 

Year 1: Ibrahim Khalil Ahmed 

Year 2: Aniq Ali 

Year 3: Joel Conceicao Matumona 

Year 4: Suha Shirazee 

Year 5: Marjan Sami 

Year 6: Arif Ahmed 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to the Year 5 children and their teachers for performing a delightful nativity play with songs this morning.  You have certainly got us 
into the Christmas spirit with your wonderful singing Year 5. It was clear that you had worked hard as a team to get ready for the                
performance. 

There is a  post box outside the office if you wish to give pupils or staff Christmas cards. Please post your cards by 3:30pm on Wednesday 16th 
December.   

All after school clubs have now ended. Please collect your children at normal school time for Monday. On Friday we finish for the Christmas 
holidays at 1:30pm. Please collect your child(ren) at 1:30pm.  Next term starts for children on Tuesday 5th January, this is a change to our  
calendar because we will have a staff training day on Monday 4th January. 

Congratulations to Nowshin Belal who was elected as the new Parent Governor last Friday.  She joins a dedicated and supportive governing 
body.  

 

Have a lovely  weekend , 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

Parent Governor Results  

We received a lot of  ballot papers 
from parents/ carers and would 
like to thank you all for voting. 

Nowshin Belal, Rita Khatun,    
Samantha Edwards and Jeanette 
Chilcott would like to thank you 

all for your support! 

NAME  VOTES  

Nowshin Belal  55 

Rita Khatun  12 

Samantha Edwards 35 

Jeanette Chilcott 16 



Christmas 

Jumper Day 
 

Wednesday 16th December  
Wear a festive jumper  

Pay £1 and the money raised 
will help towards the Robinson 

Crusoe school pantomime!   

Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch - for children 
and staff 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Jumper Day - £1 

donations (non-uniform day) 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Service - St Paul’s 
Church-Bow Common - Nativity performed by Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2  - Parents/Carers welcome - 9:30am 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Fair - 3:30pm - 

4:30pm - Parents/Carers welcome - School Hall 

Thursday 17th December - Christmas Class Parties - bring 

snacks or drinks to share - wear your party clothes 

Friday 18th December - Christmas Party - Parent Coffee 
Morning - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room - Please bring 

snacks to share  

Friday 18th December - School Finishes at 1:30pm 

Monday 4th January 2016 - INSET Day - School closed for 

all pupils 

Tuesday 5th January 2016 - School starts for all pupils 

Wednesday 13th January 2016 - Induction meeting for all 

parent volunteers who signed up for the programme - 9am 
- Father Duncan Ross Room  

Monday 18th January 2016 - Parent Workshop - Made of 
Money - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Christmas Jumper 

What will you wear? 

Christmas Service 
Wednesday 16th December  2015 

Time: 9:30am 

Refreshments available for parents from 9:10am 

Venue: St Paul’s Church  

All parents/carers welcome! 

Mother Bernadette will also be officially unveiling the special 

art work made by pupils in Reception and Year 6  which was 

given to St Paul’s Church, Bow Common. 

Select a jumper from the following: 

Red Jumper 

Green Jumper 

Sparkly Jumper 

Christmas Class Parties 

Thursday 17th December  

Please bring snacks or 

drinks to share! 

You can wear your 

party clothes! 

Thursday 10th December 2015 

On Thursday, we had our pantomime in school. The    
Bigfoot’s team of professional performers acted out the 

classic tale of Rapunzel through song, dance and comedy. 

It was very funny! Attendance Focus week starts on Monday 14th December 
2015 until Friday 18th December 2015. Prizes to be won 

for pupils who come to school everyday and on time! 

 


